
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 August 2017 

 

Update On Tighten Shipping Controls Ahead Of BRICS Summit In Xiamen, China 

 

Regarding to previous announcement on 9 August 2017, please find the temporary controls ahead 

of BRICS Summit (3 – 5 September 2017) in Xiamen as per the latest news from local government. 

A spate of security measures and traffic controls are implemented in Xiamen from 20 August to 6 

September, 2017, as following:  

- From 20 August to 6 September, operations of loading and discharging dangerous goods 

are prohibited from entering or departing the port.  

  

- During 05:00 – 22:00 daily from 30 August to 6 September, trucks are not allowed to drive on 

the road; police may increase random check for cargoes on the road.  

 

- From 31 August to 5 September, cargo flight will be cancelled and passenger flight will be 

reduced.  

 

As a result of these restrictions, it is expected that logistics and daily operations will be significantly 

affected. Please be well prepared and reminded your customers to adjust the shipping 

arrangement.  

 

Ensign will continue to monitor the situation, provide contingency plans to concerning parties. 

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact our Customer Service for details. 

Kindly distribute the message to the parties concerned. Thank you! 

Ensign Head Office – Hong Kong: General Line (852) 3762 6699 

https://www.ensignfreight.com/media/documents/c18/a374/f213/Announcement%20-%20Tighten%20Shipping%20Controls%20Ahead%20Of%20BRICS%20Summit%20In%20Xiamen,%20China.pdf

